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October 11, 2018: Weekly Update on Kalamazoo County Water Quality 
 
KALAMAZOO, MI — A weekly news release will be sent on Thursdays at 4:00 p.m. with the latest information 
surrounding all water quality related activities occurring within Kalamazoo County. Residents can also follow 
www.facebook.com/KalamazooCountyHCS/ or visit www.kalcounty.com/hcs/pfasresponse.php.  

 
Parchment/Cooper Township: 
There have been no new developments to report in the Parchment/Cooper Township PFAS response this 
week. For the latest updates please refer to prior press releases.  

 
Richland 
There have been no new developments to report in the Richland PFAS response this week. For the latest 
updates please refer to prior press releases.  
 
Alamo Township 
For more information on Dioxins and the Allegan County response, please visit the Allegan County Health 
Department Website: 
http://cms.allegancounty.org/sites/Office/Health/EH/SitePages/Groundwater.aspx#.W7-aK_krK70 
 

# # # 
 

Kalamazoo County Government 
Health & Community Services Department 

Like Kalamazoo County Health & Community Services         Follow us @KzooHealth 

http://www.facebook.com/KalamazooCountyHCS
http://www.facebook.com/KalamazooCountyHCS/
http://www.kalcounty.com/hcs/pfasresponse.php
https://www.facebook.com/KalamazooCountyHCS/
https://twitter.com/KzooHealth

